Public Notice 
 

The Francis City Council will hold a public hearing November 14th, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. in the Francis City Community Center, located at 2319 So. Spring Hollow Road. The purpose of the hearing is to review a conditional use permit application for a contractor’s storage yard located at 2054 SR 32 Francis, Utah. The public is welcome to attend and make comment.  

Published in the Summit County News November 1st, 2019. 


The Francis City Council will hold a public hearing on November 14th, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. in the Francis City Community Center, located at 2319 So. Spring Hollow Road. The purpose of the hearing is to review a potential change in City Code creating a zone that allows multifamily housing.  The public is welcome to attend and make comment. 

Published in the Summit County News November 1st, 2019. 
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